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Rebecca Buck

From: Barber, Gregory T. <GBarber@vtc.vsc.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 10:26 AM

To: Rebecca Buck

Subject: VIT

Hello, My name is Gregory Barber and I am attending Vermont Technical College for RN school. The college is
more then an hour away so I go to Lyndon State College for my classes. The classes are on VIT from VTC. This is
a televison that teachers use to teach people from around the state. I attended VTC for my LPN in 2010. This
gave me the opportunity to become a nurse. If VIT was not available, I would be stuck in my old job, making
less money, and needing more assistance from the state. Because I was able to become a nurse, I have been
able to work in many nursing homes around the state as a traveling nurse. If VIT was not there, I would think
there would be more of a nursing shortage then we have now. VIT helps many people around Vermont. VIT is
very important to young Vermonters who may want to reach a goal without leaving the area. Please do what
you can to continue VIT. It has changed my life for the better as well as dozens upon dozens of others. Thank
you for your time. Gregory Barber LPN soon to be RN


